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Rides by reservation only

GALLUP - Effective immediately Gallup Express will no longer operate its regular routes. Rides
will continue by reservation only. Reservations can be made by calling (505) 722-0777 between
the hours of 8 am and 6 pm Monday through Friday. Reservations must be scheduled 24 hours
in advance.

When calling to reserve a ride it is important to provide the name of each rider, a phone
number, the date for the reservation, the location for pick-up, and the drop off location.

Reserved rides will be offered between 6 am to 6 pm until further notice.

The team at Gallup Express is taking precautions to ensure the safety of everyone they
transport. No more than four riders will be allowed on a bus at any time. Drivers will wipe down
the inside of the bus every four hours or when necessary and they have set up additional
precautions for the collection of fares.

Gallup Express reserves the right to refuse service to anyone if they feel it is an issue of public
health and safety.

Call Gallup Express at (505) 722-0777 for reservations or additional questions.
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